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NM Board of Bar Examiners names new executive director 
  
ALBUQUERQUE – The New Mexico Board of Bar Examiners (NMBBE) is pleased to 

announce Camille Pedrick as its new executive director. She assumes her duties effective April 

11. 
  
Ms. Pedrick was born and raised in Albuquerque. She received a Juris Doctorate degree from the 

University of New Mexico School of Law in 2005, and earned bachelor's degrees in psychology 

and sociology from UNM in 2001. 

  

The board, which is an agency of the state Supreme Court, administers the bar exam for law 

school graduates and attorneys seeking to practice in New Mexico, and it makes 

recommendations to the Court on the reinstatement or readmission of lawyers. 

  
Ms. Pedrick is licensed to practice law in New Mexico and California and was recently approved 

for admission in the state of Arizona. She currently lives in 

Albuquerque with her husband and is the proud parent of four adult 

children: two sons and two stepsons. 

  
During her legal career, Ms. Pedrick practiced primarily in the areas of 

domestic relations and criminal law. She previously resided and 

practiced law in eastern and southwestern New Mexico. 

  
Along with her broad legal experience, Ms. Pedrick brings to her 

NMBEE job a passion for mentoring young attorneys and teaching 

Continuing Legal Education classes 
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